
Peek at the week
Maple and Cherry Class 

WB – 14.09.20

We are already really pleased with how the children are 
settling in and get to grips with routines and learning 

environment. 

Understanding the world

Wellies -
Please can every child bring in a NAMED pair of wellies 

which can stay in school. They can use these for the mud 
kitchen and forest school activities. 

Phonics & Literacy

We will be starting Phase 1 phonics. We feel this is an 
important starting point and lays the foundations for 

future phases. 
This week we will be going on a listening walk and using 

instruments. 

The children have been finding their own names and will 
this week have a go at copying letter patterns

PSED

We have been exploring transitions and this week we will 
be talking about our class rules and making friends. We 

are also following on with our whole school PSED 
recovery activities

Maths

We will be spending these first few weeks letting the 
children explore numbers and shapes in their independent 

play before starting more formal maths times. 

Expressive Arts and Design 

The children love junk modelling, so we would love your 
clean recycling (which we can isolate for 72 hours) Then 

in return you may get a fabulous creation. 
Please note: we CAN NOT take glass bottles, loo rolls or 

nut products.

Communication and Language

This Half Term  - We will be using lots of language in 
class discussions and exploring  how we can listen and 
communicate with each other, both inside and outside  

Physical Development

This half term we will be looking at and exploring the children’s big and small movements. In PE they will be doing lots of 
practising  changing and learning simple gymnastics

Cherry class have PE on a Monday and Maple on a Friday. 


